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From: Louisa Anne <dovidio Jouisa@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:45 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: In support of H-5515

Good afternoon,
| am writing to you today in support of H-5515. Free and fair elections are a vital part of a thriving democracy.
Thank you,

Louisa D'Ovidio
40 Midland Dr, Cranston, Rl 02920



